
Sent: 15/08/2016 8:01:37 PM

Subject: 62 and 85 Hillslope Road Newport Community Title subdivision 0f 1.06 hectares into 4
lots

To whom it may concern
 
My concern is that any disrup�on to the powerful owl and its habitat will disrupt the possum  popula�on
because of these proposed developments and there is great poten�al for adversely affec�ng other wildlife as
well.
 
Thank you for taking the above into considera�on.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Anne Price
 
Newport    


